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Dear Ms. Mascheroni, 
 

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt, with gratitude, of the Italian Committee 
Supporting Afghani Women (C.I.S.D.A)’s communication, received in the Codification 
Division of the Office of Legal Affairs, on 11 November 2024, whereby you transmitted the 
comments and observations of the C.I.S.D.A on the future convention on prevention and 
punishment of crimes against humanity. 

 
 Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
   Arnold N. Pronto  
 Secretary of the Sixth Committee of the General Assembly 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Ms. Graziella Mascheroni 
President of the Italian Committee Supporting Afghani Women 
Milan 

 
 


